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Gautho, Julia

From: Howard Egan <howa@howa.net>
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2025 7:06 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Park Ave corridor

Hello:  
   
My name is Howard Egan, a Cliffwood Heights resident.   
   
I am currently watching the Feb 13 city council meeting regarding the Rail Trail and Traffic calming on 
Park Ave.     I was pleased to see such a great solution being put forth.  However, I must say I STRONGLY 
support option B NOT option A as the staff recommends.   I ride my bike on Park Avenue several times a 
week westbound and I would not ever use the "old" bike lane in the presence of a new safer multi-use 
path on the south side of Park Avenue.  
   
I urge the city council to only support option B.   
   
Howard Egan  
   
219 Elinor Street  
Capitola, CA  
   


